

President Swart Ave, Empangeni, 3880 🗣

035 772 7740 📞

035 772 7331 📇

info@zululandremedialcentre.co.za 🖼

www.zululandremedialcentre.co.za @

Zululand Remedial Centre 🚮

17 January 2022

Dear ZRC Parents

We welcome all our new and current learners back to ZRC in 2022.

Please take not that normal Standard Operating Procedures (SOP) will be adhere to for the safety of your child.

Learners to utilize the bus gate and the main entrance on the first day of school.

Only Grade 1 and first time ZRC learner's parents will be allowed to accompanied learners to their classrooms.

Yours sincerely

DF Millin

PRINCIPAL